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NOTIFICATION 

 

United Nations Climate Change Conference 

Resumed Second session of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Durban 

Platform for Enhanced Action 

 

Sunday 29 November 2015 

Paris (Le Bourget), France 
 

I am pleased to notify all intergovernmental organizations (IGOs) and non-governmental 

organizations (NGOs) admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties that the second session of 

the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Durban Platform for Enhanced Action (ADP) will be resumed on 

Sunday 29 November at 5:00 p.m. at the Parc des Expositions, Le Bourget, 93350 Le Bourget, France. 

 

This change has been made upon the request of the co-chairs of the ADP as reflected in their 

scenario note (http://unfccc.int/resource/docs/2015/adp2/eng/13infnot.pdf) dated 20 November 2015. 

The co-chairs of the ADP considered that an early opening of the session will offer an opportunity to 

make the best possible use of the very limited time available to finalize negotiations on the draft Paris 

Climate Package. 

 

At the request of the co-chairs of the ADP, the President of COP 20/CMP 10 consulted with the 

COP Bureau and obtained their agreement to this proposal. The Bureau requested that Parties be notified 

of this arrangement as soon as possible in order to secure inclusiveness, transparency and openness of 

the process.  

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 (Signed by) 

 

 

Christiana Figueres 

 

Distribution:  To all intergovernmental organizations and non-governmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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